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CITY OF DALLAS 

July 27, 2000 

Mr. Jerry McKnight 
5439 Shookstown Road 

Frederick, MD 21702 

Dear Mr. McKnight: 

Thank you for your July 24, 2000, written request for access to John F. 

Kennedy/Dallas Police Department Collection records in the City of Dallas 

Municipal Archives. Your request regarded witness statements, JFKautopsy 

protocol, lab tests, affidavits, and David Belin. Photocopies of the files you 

requested are included with this letter. 

We are in receipt of your check for $18.80, per our previous written quote for 

reproduction costs. 

if you have any questions about how your request has been processed or if | can 

be of further assistance, please call me at 214-670-5270. 

“John H. Slate, CA 
City Archivist 

c: Shirley Acy, City Secretary 
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